
 

 

 

 

 

15 January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

URGENT - CONFIRMATION OF STRIKE ACTION 

 

I am writing to confirm that the planned strike at Duke's Aldridge Academy will be going 

ahead tomorrow Tuesday 16 January 2024. 

 

We continue to try and reach a resolution, but given the strike action is now confirmed, we 

ask you to implement your alternative arrangements to ensure the safety of your children 

that are in year 7,8 or 9, as the school will not be open for them.  

 

Year 10 and Year 11 students must attend school as normal. 

 

We will of course ensure those students not in school tomorrow catch up on the planned 

work they will miss, and will welcome Years 7, 8, and 9 back to school on Wednesday 17 

January as normal. 

 

Please contact me if you have any concerns regarding childcare. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


